
 

 
 

 

Tuesday, December 6, 2022 at 21:40:54 Pacific Standard Time 

Subject: Welcome to Foothill College 

Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 at 9:18:15 PM Pacific Standard Time 

From: Bernadine Fong 

To: foothill 
CC: centralservices 

I hope you are as excited as I am with the announcement of your next president.  For all the reasons noted in 
Judy’s announcement, she is a leader that will serve Foothill very well and take you to the next level.  As I did 
my campus tours with the candidates, she was the most engaged and the most interested in Foothill, the past 
and the present, as well as the future.  Beginning winter quarter, we will arrange for campus visits to 
gradually acclimate her to our college, culture, and aspiraAons.  I also want to remind everyone about the 
tremendous progress Foothill has made and conAnues to make in fostering and supporAng the success of our 
students, in spite of Covid and the challenges of the past.  This is definitely the Ame to begin turning the page 
to the next chapter. 

However, we have a lot to get done for Winter Quarter to get our “house” in order so we are proceeding with 
all the iniAaAves that have been started and I am assuring that they are funded sufficiently so as not to falter. 
Our enrollment is relaAvely healthy, our financial status is solid, our students’ academic achievements 
conAnue to thrive, and we are in a very stable, but not staAc, state - what any new president would want to 
find when she arrives. 

Best regards, 

Bernadine 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership IniAaAves, Stanford University 
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